
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
November 23, 2020 

      
 COVID-19 Public Service Announcement from Island Health 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) is sharing the following public service announcement (PSA) from 
Island Health regarding measures residents can take to reduce the transmission of COVID-19. To view the 
PSA and other updates from Island Health online, please visit islandhealth.ca/news.  
 
For COVID-19 related updates from the RDN, please visit our website at rdn.bc.ca/pandemic. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For media inquiries, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor 
 Communications Coordinator  
 250-390-6502  
 rtaylor@rdn.bc.ca  
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